
 

 
The Deep River Police will be focusing on these and other traffic related offences over the holiday 

 weekend.  This campaign runs from the 29th of June to the 5th of July inclusive.  As drivers in our  
     community, please share the responsibility with the DRPS to ensure a safe and enjoyable Canada Day  

holiday. 
 

 

 


